Twin Cities Campus

CCSS Long-Term Follow-up Study

Division of Epidemiology/Clinical Research Department of Pediatrics Medical School Suite 300 1300 South Second Street Minneapolis, MN 55454-1015 1-800-775-2167

March 18, 1996

Personal

Henry Blackburn, M.D. Division of Epidemiology School of Public Health Suite 300 1300 South Second Street Minneapolis, MN55454-1015

Dear Dr. Blackburn,

Thank you for lecturing in CVD Epidemiology, Public Health 5386.

The lecture was fantastic. The students love this lecture! It is really valuable for them to hear of the foundations of Cardiovascular Disease Epidemiology, the University of Minnesota Program and the Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene.

Thank you again,

Patricia J. Elmer, Ph.D

PJE/lah